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Ref: 3246/22 
 
 
18 July 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner on 01 July 2022.  I note this is an amendment to your previous FOI 
submitted on 6 June 2022. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
The diary, to include all work carried out by Commissioner Henry in her role to include location of 
any meetings for the Police and Crime Commissioner for Nottinghamshire for the following dates: 
 
Tuesday 8 June 2021 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you have 
requested. 
 
The OPCC has assessed the information requested and has determined that Section 40 (2) of the 
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000 (Personal data of a third party) applies to some of the 
information you have requested.  
 
Personal information for instance, would refer to anything which could identify an individual – (in this 
case, the name of the individual at the company the Commissioner visited).  As the individual has 
not given their consent for their name to be processed by the OPCC wider than the original 
processing purpose, the OPCC has determined that this information should be exempt from 
disclosure by virtue of Section 40 (2) FOIA 2000, as disclosing this information to you would 
contravene the first principle (Lawfulness and Fairness) as set out in the Data Protection Act. The 
OPCC does not believe that the release of the individuals name would be fair or lawful under the 
terms of the FOIA, as the data subject will have no expectation that their personal information is 
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likely to be released for this purpose and, as such, disclosure of this information would be in breach 
of their rights under Data Protection. This letter serves to act as a refusal notice for this information 
in accordance with Section 17 (1) of the FOIA.  
 
Please find below answers to your question: - 
 
8 June 2021 
APCC Breakfast Meeting (virtual) 
Meeting with Chief Constable 
Staff Meeting 
Procurement Meeting (virtual) 
Communications Meeting 
APCC Induction on Serious Organised Crime (virtual) 
All meetings took place at Arnot Hill House, Arnot Hill Park, Arnold, Notts  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the Freedom 
of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail Officepcc@notts.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Katy Lewis 
Office & Volunteer Manager 
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